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Comments: Hello,

I am a regular hiker and mountain biker on my local trails here in Southern California. | feel it is imperative that
under no circumstances should any electric vehicles be allowed onto non-motorized trails. Allowing any electric
vehicles onto non-motorized trails will only promote fraudulent classification of more powerful bikes on already
overcrowded trails. Electric bicycles can and will put those who are too inexperienced into situations where they
and/or others will be injured or worse, potentially threatening access to all bicycles. The excessive trail erosion
brought about by motorized vehicles is already seen from the legal vehicles used by the forest rangers and they
are doing their best to tread lightly. Please do not allow electric vehicles to destroy the fragile balance that is our
outdoor recreation areas.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my position on this very important issue.

Best Regards,
Ryan Johnson



